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Public Meeting - Tuesday, October 4th  - 6pm   

Franklin County High School Cafeteria  

1 Wildcat Lane, Brookville, IN 47012 

Whitewater River Watershed has worked hard and completed its 

watershed management plan.  The plan received EPA approval in 

August.  An overview of the project, summary/highlights from the 

management plan, and information about the new cost-share 

program will be presented during the meeting. 

      

 

Join the Whitewater River Watershed Project for a cleanup along State Rd. 1 

from Interstate 74 to Highway 52.  Volunteers can meet at the St. Leon Park, 

29260 Saint Joe Drive off of Church Lane in St. Leon.  Trash bags, gloves, and 

water will be provided.  Help keep our valuable watershed clean and litter 

free.  For more information or to register, contact Heather Wirth at 812-926-

2406 ext. 107 or heather.wirth@in.nacdnet.net 
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Come see first hand and learn about forages, cover crops, and other 

grazing practices that will be available through the new Whitewater River 

Watershed Cost-share Program.  Multiple species will be available to look 

at in our cover crop plot.  Come join us!! 
 

Speakers:  Robert Zupancic, NRCS 

Grazing Specialist 

Clay Nuhring, Grazing System Supply 
 

 

 

Please contact Franklin SWCD 765-647-2651 or Heather Wirth at 

heather.wirth@in.nacdnet.net or 812-926-2406 ext. 107 for more information. 
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